
CONFIDENTIAL 

 

 

 

Date: June 11, 2024 

To: The office of the Vermont Attorney General, 

Re: Notice of New Drug 

Via: email to AGO.highcostprescriptiondrugs@vermont.gov 

 

 

Pursuant to 18 V.S.A statute 4637(b), Corcept Therapeutics Incorporated is providing you with 

written notice that on June 11, 2024, a new prescription drug (NDC 76346-654-03) will be 

introduced to market at a wholesale acquisition cost that exceeds the threshold set for a 

specialty drug under the Medicare Part D program. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Rodney Brown 

Corcept Therapeutics Incorporated 

VP Managed Markets & Commercial Operations 

rbrown@corcept.com  
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